TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

@m Masses For The Week

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21
5:00 pm Deceased Members of the Bujold
Family R.1.P. - Bujold Family
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22
9:00 am The People of the Parish
11:00 am lolanda Magi R.l.P. - Magi Family
MONDAY, OCTOBER 23
9:00 am Juanita Pettipas & Margaret Decoste
- Carolyn Decoste
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 24
7:00 pm Ellen Proctor R.I.P.
- Cathy & Brad Swanek
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25
9:00 am Mr. & Mrs. Krupa R.I.P. - Stekar Family
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 26
7:00 pm Maria D’Alfonso R.I.P.
- Luciano & Connie Brun & Family
Giovanni Cardelli R.I.P.
- Anne Marie & Grandchildren
John Baptist Ung Ngo R.I.P.
- Ngo Family
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27
9:00 am Those suffering with Alzheimer’s
Disease - Bujold Family
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 28
9:00 am Unannounced
5:00 pm Dorothy Symington R.I.P. - Mother
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 29
9:00 am Angelo Morano R.I.P. - Morano Family
11:00 am The People of the Parish

hope, love and compassion,
especially Dianne MacFarlane, Paulo
Rossi, Shelly and Patrick Suraj.

Sick: That our sick may be filled with wraq

Deceased: For the eternal repose of our departed
brothers and sisters: that they have served faithfully
in this life, they may come to see the face of God in

eternity, especially Luigi Sdraulig.

Pope's October Universal Intention: Workers and
the Unemployed - That all workers may receive
respect and protection of their rights, and that the
unemployed may receive the opportunity to

contribute to the common good.

Today, we celebrate World
V]\\//\(I)S%IJMN Mission Sunday! We are
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UNDAY called to offer our prayers

o ~and generous financial
T, support, through the Society

for the Propagation of the Faith, for the worldwide
mission of Christ. We are asked to reach out to
the peripheries, people in remote villages, towns,
and cities by using the witness and work of
missionaries and local priests. Please keep all
missionaries in your daily prayers.

New Parish Email Address

As the parish is now on the Archdiocesan web
server, our email address has changed. Please
update your records with our new email address
effective immediately.

stiohntheevangelistwe@archtoronto.org

During the month of October the Rosary

will be recited after all weekday Masses.

Everyone is welcome to participate. If

you do not have a rosary or know how to

pray the rosary, rosaries and pamphlets

on how to pray the rosary are available
for free at the counter in the church foyer.

Volunteers Required

Birthright, a pro-life crisis pregnancy service,
needs your help. Volunteers, men and women,
are needed to assist those facing an unplanned
pregnancy, to provide support and comfort as well
as practical solutions. Training is provided. For
more information call 416-469-1111 or email
toronto@birthright.org.

(. Offering N\

Weekly (OCt15).......oeeverieeee e, $3,288.45
Expenses(Oct12-17).......cccccvvvvireeecnnnnn. $675.12

Thank you for your contribution.

OCTOBER 22, 2017

Discernment Retreat

The Office of Vocations invites single Catholic men,
17 years and older to attend a Discernment Retreat
from Friday, November 10 (begins at 7:00 p.m.) to
Sunday, November 12, 2017 at St. Francis Centre,
Caledon. This is a good retreat for men who are at
crossroads in discerning God'’s desired vocation for
them. The retreat offers guided reflections, Holy
Mass, Adoration, Confession and the assistance of
a vocations team. Register online at
www.vocationstoronto.ca. Registrants 17 years old
require parental consent. For more information,
please contact the Office of Vocations at
vocations@archtoronto.org or phone 416-968-0997.

Right to Life Christmas Cards

The Catholic Women's League of St.
John the Evangelist Parish will be
selling Right to Life Christmas Cards
on the weekend of November 4 & 5.
Cost: $8.00/package of 10.

St. John the Evangelist Catholic
Women's League is having their annual
Christmas Bazaar on November 25 after
the Saturday 5:00 p.m. Mass and on
Sunday, November 26 after the 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.
Masses. More details to follow closer to the date.

Reconciliation & First Holy Communion

First Reconciliation/Holy Communion
classes will begin on Sunday,
October 29, at 10:00 a.m. - 11:00
a.m. in the church hall for those
students who have already
registered. Parents must pick up
their children by 11:00 a.m. from the church hall side
door where the classes will be held.

The preparation classes have been scheduled for
10:00 a.m. (after the 9:00 a.m. Sunday Mass or
before the 11:00 a.m. Sunday Mass) with the hope
that you will attend either the 9:00 a.m. Mass or the
11:00 a.m. Mass with your child.

Annual All Souls’ Day Mass

Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services -
Archdiocese of Toronto wishes to invite all families
to participate in the All Souls’ Day Mass on
Saturday, November 4, 2017 at 2 p.m. All masses
will be held indoors at the following locations:

- Assumption Cemetery, Mississauga
Liturgy in English

- Christ the King Cemetery, Markham
Liturgy in English

- Holy Cross Cemetery, Thornhill

Liturgy in Italian and English

- Queen of Heaven Cemetery, Woodbridge
Liturgy in Italian and English

- Resurrection Cemetery, Whitby

Liturgy in English

All are welcome.

If you have any further questions, please call Amy
Profenna at 416-733-8544.

Book of Remembrance containing the names of
our deceased relatives and friends will be placed
near the altar during the month of November.
Starting next weekend, you are invited to write in
the names of your recently deceased relatives or
friends.

2017 - 2018 Sunday Missals

Ward Funeral Home generously donates to the
parish the Sunday Missals for our pews. These,
however, are intended to remain in the church. If
you would like to purchase a Sunday Missal for
yourself, the parish is selling them for $5.00 each
starting next weekend. The last weekend to use
the current missals is November 25/26. Please
see staff at the counter in the church foyer.



